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ORNITHOLOGIST B OOLOGIST, Boston, Mass. F. l3. Web 

ster, Publisher. Monthly, at $1.00 per year. Size 7x10 I-Z, 16 pp. 

You have all undoubtedly seen this popular magazine, and we hope it 

has your support. It should adorn the table of every lover of birds. 

It is our best exchange. 

WEST AMERICAN SCIENTIST, San Francisco, Cal. Samuel 

Carson & Co., Publishers. Monthly, 24 pp.. $1.00 a year. For the 

Naturalist. Chas. Russell Orcott, editor. Official Organ of the San 

Diego Society of Natural History. 

OOLOGISTS’ EXCHANGE, New York City. Arthur F. Pettit, 

Chairman. Monthly, 4 pp., size 6x9. Twenty cents a year. The 

June number had in connection a supplement, an engraving of Li~z- 

naus. You should at least procure a specimen copy. The editorials 

are worth the price of a year’s subcription. Mr. Pettit is starting out 

in a very lively manner and we must say that some of his shots are 

very near the bulls-eye. 
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CURLEW, Orleans, Indiana. Published for the Wilson Ornitho- 

logical Chapter of the Agassiz Association, by 0. P. Hauger Sr Co. 

Monthly 8 pp. and cover, size 7x8, 25~. a year. This interesting lit- 

tle exchange is improving with every number, and with its new cover 

makes a very favorable appearance. We wish it success. 

HAWKEYE 0. Rr O., Cresco, Iowa. E. B. Webster, publisher. 

Monthly, 8 pp. and cover, size 6x8. The subscription price for the 

current year will be 25 cents. 

LOON, White Sulphur Springs, W. Va. Thad Surber, Publisher. 

Monthly, 8 pp., size 5 1-2x7 1-2, 50 cents per annum. ‘I’his is a new 

one in the field for support and a reputation. We certainly hope it 

will stay, as the old saying goes, “the more the merrier,” and we have 

found it so. We hope to see brother Surber redeem the cover he so 

scornfully cast away. 

BIRDS OF WEST VIRGINIA, representing the Ornithological 

section of Bulletin No. 3 of the West Virginia Agricultural Experi- 

ment Station, from the compiler, Mr. W. D. Doan. Mr. Doan’s 

work cannot be praised to highly in producing such a complete list 

of the birds in the section he worked. His notes on their food-hab- 

its are especially valuable. We shall try and republish the most val- 

uable part of his work in future numbers of the SEMI-ANNUAL, and we 

feel assured it will interest all. 


